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Both Democrats and Republicans in Oregon usually agree that voting by mail is far 

better than requiring in-person voting.  Reasons for voting by mail include the ability 

to thoughtfully choose candidates and issues without rush, and the ability to vote at 

any time and location of convenience.  Voting fraud is not higher when voting by mail; 

this argument is often used but bears no weight of evidence.  Restricting Oregon to 

only in-person voting on a single day serves no purpose other than to restrict voting 

rights, and is therefore anti-American and undemocratic. 


